Notice of Change/Withdrawal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
40E-2.091: Publications Incorporated by Reference

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 35 No. 1, January 9, 2009 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.
In addition, the District has revised its Statement of Estimated Regulatory Cost based upon proposals for lower cost regulatory alternatives received. A copy of the revised SERC is located on the District’s website at www.sfwmd.gov/watersupplyruledevelopment, or by contacting: Jan Sluth, Senior Paralegal, South Florida Water Management District, 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, FL 33406, (800)432-2045, ext. 6299 or (561)682-6299, email: jsluth@sfwmd.gov.
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